Jon Wunderlich
Healthy Choice
Con-Agra Co.

Quality Assurance Manager

Chicago, IL 99870

April 2, 2009
Dear Mr. Wunderlich,

I am writing to inform you that I purchased the Healthy Choice Cajun Style Chicken and Shrimp dinner on March 1 for my evening meal from Harlan’s Supermarket in Schulenburg, TX. After eating the meal, I became extremely ill for 48 hours.  

My family was very upset, but thankfully no one else ate this same meal. Needless to say, we are very concerned about this product and would appreciate a refund. I can be reached at 555-5555.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Misty Mican
